Rob Lee

Missouri American Water Company

April 20, 2009

Re: Case # WC-2009-0277

Request For Information From Staff

As described in your recent report an extensive investigation was performed around the
water leaks in my neighborhood. Please identify the exact source of water flowing from
the ground in all areas listed in Case # WC-2009-0277.

Rob Lee
Pro Se

Staff’s Response:
There are potentially numerous sources of water to account for the water in Mr. Lee’s
neighborhood. Staff does not have the appropriate equipment to determine the origins of

each instance of flowing water in Mr. Lee’s neighborhood. Through its investigation,
Staff does not believe the source to be Missouri-American Water Company.

Date: May 7, 2009 Staff: /s/ James A. Busch




